
REQUEST INFO APPLY NOW 
MENU 

WGU Newsroom News Releases 

News Releases 

WGU and Real Salt Lake to Award 
One Year of Full Tuition to Four 
Utah Students 
News Brief - 7/11/16 
SALT LAKE CITY-Western Governors University (WGU) and Real 
Salt Lake (RSL) have teamed up on a scholarship that will provide 
four Utah students with a full year of tuition. Applications are now 
being accepted for the WGU-RSL scholarship , which will cover the full 
$6,000 tuition for two six-month terms at WGU. The four scholarships 
will be awarded at the upcoming RSL-Houston Dynamo match on 
Saturday, September 17, 2016. The university will also waive the $65 
application fee for all scholarship applicants who apply by August 22, 
2016. 

"Real Salt Lake is proud to join WGU to offer these students free 
tuition for one year," said RSL owner Dell Loy Hansen. "The RSL 
organization places great value on education, and we are delighted to 
help provide academic assistance to members of our community." 

To be eligible, scholarship applicants must be officially admitted into 
one of WGU's bachelor's or master's degree programs, complete the 
scholarship application, and be interviewed by a WGU scholarship 
counselor. While WGU will award up to four scholarships, recipients 
will be selected based on their academic records, financial need, and 
readiness for online study at WGU. 

Online, accredited, and nonprofit, WGU offers more than 50 
bachelor's and master's degrees in business, K-12 teacher education, 

information technology, and health professions, including nursing. The 
majority of WGU students are working adults who benefit from the 
online university's flexibility and competency-based online degree 
programs, which allow students to complete courses at their own 
pace, advancing as soon as they're able to demonstrate mastery of 

the material. This, combined with affordable, flat-rate tuition of $6,000 
a year for most programs, is making it possible for more students to 
earn degrees that are helping them advance their careers. More than 
4,700 Utahns are currently enrolled at WGU, part of a growing 
nationwide student body of more than 70,000. 

To learn more about the scholarship, visit www.wgu.edu/rsl . 
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